
Contact Fred DiSantis for more information:  captain172@comcast.net 

A Memorial Gathering of 
British Cars at Smithville 

 

Benefitting Samaritan’s Healthcare  
and Hospice Services 
 

Saturday June 21, 2025 
10:00am – 2:00pm 

(Rain Date Sunday June 22) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Historic Smithville’s Village Greene 
615 E. Moss Mill Road 
Smithville, NJ  08205 

    Entrance Fee is a 
Donation to Samaritan 

         No Judging 
No Pre-Registration 


